
SUMMARY OF THE JASPER PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING HELD ON May 20, 2021

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 P.M.

The minutes of the April 20, 2021 meeting were unanimously approved.

The Jasper Planning Commission reviewed a final plat for the re-subdivision of Jasper Mall Plat 2, being a
re-subdivision of Lot 1 Jasper Mall Subdivision.  This Request was unanimously approved.

The Jasper Planning Commission reviewed a Rezoning Application Submitted by Devarus Hammond to 
rezone  a .20+- acre parcel of land located at 1300 Highway 69 South from the B-1 (Neighborhood 
Business) to the B-2 (Community Service) Zoning District for the purpose of operating a restaurant 
(commissary for a food truck).  This request was unanimously approved.

The meeting was adjourned.


